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Autumn Term. Friday 16th December 2022 

Holy Spirit Stars 
 

Attendance  whole school  
90% 

Choir   

Well done to everyone this 
week, we are very proud of 
you for working hard and 
keeping to The Holy Spirit 
Rules 
 
Diamond – Ellie Grace &  
Emerald –  Briar & Elizabeth 
Sapphire-  Louie & Sadil  
Amethyst- Alexis & Casey 
Topaz-       Arthur and Harry Mc  
 

Congratulations to 
Emerald Class this week 
with  94%  
Diamond – 80% 

Emerald –94%%                   
Sapphire- 90%                   
Amethyst- 89% 
Topaz- 90 
 
Well done to all those children 
who received attendance 
certificates today. 100% -95% 

 Joining in with the 
Community  
 
Choir will be singing at the 
Shopping city with Runcorn 
Community Choir on  
Tuesday 20th December. 
We need to be there for 1.00pm 
for 1.30pm start the performance 
will be approximately 1 hour.  
 

Mini Vinnies   Maximillian Kolbe  
Holy Communion 

Nativity Success!    

Thinking of others  
All hats and scarves have been 
delivered to Seel St.  
SVP have sent the children a card 
which read.   
 
All the members of the Runcorn SVP 
conference would like to thank the 
Mini Vinnies and all the children at 
The Holy Spirit School for their kind 
donations to help the homeless this 
Christmas your efforts are very much 
appreciated. 

Thank you for keeping our children 
who are preparing for Holy 
Communion  in your prayers  
            Eva,  Oliver, Alan 

Liliana,  Logan, Louie  
             Holly, Isaac, Alicja 
For Mass times and other 
information please click on the link 
below to access the Parish 
newsletter for Mass during 
Christmas  
http://www.saint-maximilian-
kolbe.org/  

I want to thank all The children at 
The Holy Spirit for their 
performances this week, they 
were absolutely fantastic.  
Well done to each and every one 

of you! 
Thank you to parents for all your 
support.  
ADVENT our 4th candle we light 
next week will represent LOVE.  
 

 

Friendly Reminders 
 

Early closing  

Happy Birthday to: 
Alma, Harley  and 

Leah 
We hope you all have a 

wonderful time celebrating 

Holy Spirit PE sweatshirts are 
available to buy from school to 
wear outside during PE.  
Can parents please ensure 
children have their names in 
school jumpers please.  
 

 
Please note that we are in 
school next week and break up 
on Wednesday 21st at 1.30pm 
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